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Vision 
Should guide the development and implementation of the plan, recognize that drinking water 

source protection will likely involve multiple approaches, and declare intent to commit sufficient 

resources. 

 

Draft Vision Statement 

The Town of Orangetown, in collaboration with Veolia Water and neighboring municipalities, is 

committed to establishing a comprehensive drinking water protection program that includes 

groundwater sources. This program will direct and inform sustainable future decisions on 

drinking water source protection so that the residents of Orangetown continue to receive 

reliable, high quality drinking water that meets public health and environmental standards and 

guidelines.  

 

 

 

 

Goals 
Should be overarching and should be an indication of what Orangetown hopes to accomplish 

with the plan. 

 

Draft Goals: 

 

1. Enhance community education on known contaminants and their potential impact on the 

water supply 

        

2. Establish shared outreach and messaging campaigns with other Rockland municipalities 

served by the water systems in Orangetown.  

 

3. Evaluate current land use and plan for future land use within the source water protection 

areas 

      


